
 
 
 
 
April 2023 
 
Dear Loyal Wood Lake Customers, 
   
After almost 41 years of publishing quality resources serving our customers in 
Canada and throughout the world, it is with much sadness that Wood Lake has 
had to make the tough decision to discontinue publishing books and curriculum. 
We had hoped that following the pandemic we would see a return to sales similar 
to 2019, but due to a softening of the market and a less than anticipated return of 
orders, that hasn’t happened. We don’t have the resources to continue as we did, 
but that doesn’t mean we can’t continue to hold up the legacy of our best sellers 
and of our history! 
 
Until the end of May, we will continue to sell our printed books, while quantities 
last, with no returns or refunds. Throughout June we will be packing up and 
moving to continue work, although on a much smaller scale, from home.  
 
We will continue to sell Seasons of the Spirit for the Season of Creation/ 
Pentecost 2 season – in web-delivery version only. Wood Lake has an excellent 
reputation for quality customer service – and that will continue for as long as we 
can. We hope to continue selling ebooks and other downloadable products that 
do not require warehousing for the foreseeable future. 
 
This was a very difficult decision to close our office and clear out our physical 
inventory. The past few years have forced all of us to examine how we live our 
lives, how we interact with each other, how we work and communicate, how we 
conduct our affairs, and how we can best meet the challenges of the future. This 
is how we have to move forward. All of us at Wood Lake want to thank you, our 
loyal customers, for supporting our endeavours over the last nearly 41 years. 
 
Blessings, 
 
Patty Berube and 
Debra Joyal MacDonald 
Publishers 
 


